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Bill H8148

Rep. Evan Shanley
Chairman, House Committee on State Government & Elections

To Whom It May Concern,

| have spent summers in Rl for almost 70 years. |
own property on Narragansette Bay and am deeply
committed to keeping it beautiful, safe and healthy
for future generations as the previous generations
did for us. | believe that this is best accomplished
by professionals in the field of oceanography who
have spent years studying and preparing for issues
concerning our bays and oceans.

This bill will finally make the CRMC a credible
organization of professionals who truly understand
the ecology of the coastline-RIs most valued
resource.

There have clearly been decisions made by the
board that favored friends and corporations rather
than following the recommendations of the people
who deeply understand the complexity of the
ecosystem and what is best for all.

Please support this Bill to make sure the coastline
stays beautiful and sustainable.



Susanna Randall

449 Old boston neck rd
PO Box 202
Saunderstown RI 02874
United States



